From: Stephen Manuel < Sent: 23 October 2019 16:21

To: Planning

Subject: 52 Redington Road London NW3 7RS Planning No: 2019/5221/P

Dear Mr Lawlor,

We have unfortunately been attacked as recently as July and held at knife point in our drive as we returned home late one evening and, therefore, I am supportive of the application made by Mark & Lauren Hirschfield to have necessary gates placed on their development. The proposed design and construction fits and is very complimentary to the many other gates that are in the area and, in view of the current climate, I must say that this is a positive way forward because of the issues that I have highlighted happening all too often in this location. There is a definite need to protect ourselves from intruders.

Regards,

Stephen Manuel